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We have welcomed 2 more new TAs to the cabin, Gill & Amy. Learn more about them in the next newsletter. 
 

 

The Cabin Nest at Gamlingay Village Primary 

Newsletter 4 
Spring 2 2024 

 

Class 
Reference 
Information:   
Reception  
Robin and Wren 
(EYFS/Foundation 
Stage) 
 
Key Stage 1 
(KS1)  
Year 1: Swift, 
Nightingale Year 
2: Woodpecker 
and Kingfisher  
 
Lower Key Stage 
2 (LKS2) 
Year 3: Osprey, 
Falcon, Year 4: 
Buzzard and 
Skylark 
  
Upper Key Stage 2 
(UKS2) 

Year 5: Kestrel, 
Red Kite 
Year 6: Owl and 
Eagle  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to the Cabin’s newsletter for the end of 
Spring term. 

Hopefully you all have received an email from Sarah 
Thurbin regarding the Cabin, this is great news that we 
will be back to full time for all children from after the 
Easter holidays. Thank you so much for the support and 
bareing with us.  

 

 

 

Reminders:   
Can all children 
come to school 
with a named 
water bottle 
and snacks for 
break times.  

 

Any absences 
please report 
to  
sthurbin@gaml
ingayvp.org & 
call the office 
on 01767 
650208. 

Please refer to 
the school 
sickness policy 
regarding the 
incubation 
times for 
sickness 
example D&V. 

 

 

SCIP Card 
SCIP (Special needs Community Information Point) is an 
information and advice service for families with children/young 
people from birth to 25-year-olds with a disability or additional 
needs. By joining SCIP you get: 

• SCIP Card 

• Activity Passport 

• Email updates on local events and activities 

• Request information specific to your child 

To apply for a card you can contact below, or fill in the 
application on line - Special Needs Community Information 
Point (SCIP) - Data Protection - Cambridgeshire County Council 
website (achieveservice.com)  

Call: 01480 379827 /Email: SCIP@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Jamila Abdulai – TA in the Cabin 

I love coming to work because we don’t 

only do classroom work, but we do a lot of 

outdoor activities like Forest school.  

I am looking forward to the future with all 

these lovely children. 

 

 

Cooking within Social Skills 
 

This term we have introduced cooking within social 
skills, the children have really enjoyed doing this. 

We hope you have enjoyed the cookies, bread, and 
pizza the children have brought home -if the food 
made it home! 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

  

Fun things our children have 
been up to this term. 
World book day and book fayre, it was lovely seeing 
all the children dressed up or in comfy clothing to 
celebrate world book day. 

Visit to Standalone farm. Reception children had a 
wonderful time at the farm, looking at all the different 
animals. 

Fire engine visit to the school, this was extremely fun 
the fireman used the hoses and the children really 
enjoyed this. 

Reception had visits from lambs, and they were able 
to stroke them and fed them a bottle of milk. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Within each newsletter we will be introducing you to some 
members of the team. This term we have: - 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Thurbin – Cabin Lead.  My name is 
Sarah. I am a parent to 3 children. I love to 
travel and spending time together with my 
family. At work I enjoy learning from your 
children. I love my job and have great team 
around me. Music and walking relax me, and 
I love being by the sea. 

 
Jamila Abdulai – TA, the Cabin. I love coming 

to work because we don’t only do classroom 

work, but we do a lot of outdoor activities 

like Forest school. I am looking forward to 

the future with all these lovely children. 

 
Jo Keech – TA the Cabin. My name is Mrs 
Keech and I work in the Cabin. I’m married 
and we have a grown-up daughter who is 
now working. I enjoy gardening, reading and 
art. I’m planning to retire in July and hope to 
spend more time with friends and family. 
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